
Announcements for Tuesday, November 13, 2018 

- Senior Superlative Nominations will be tomorrow during lunches. Seniors, you must have 

photo ID to obtain a nomination form. 

- All Bus Riders! Be sure to bring your cash every Tuesday and Thursday from November 6th-

December 13th at the Bus Loop. The dance program is selling baked goods for $1.00. 

- GSA will be hosting an art show and auction after school tomorrow from 3:30-6:30. Non-GSA 

members may donate artwork for service hours. See Mrs. Brown in N212 with any questions.  

- Attention Lady Bears - There will be a Be The Light Assembly on Tuesday, November 20th. You 

will need to check in with your teacher first before attending. 

2nd period-Freshman Ladies 

3rd period-Sophomore Ladies 

5th Period-Senior Ladies 

6th Period-Junior Ladies 

We look forward to a fun time together! 

- Congratulations to the Men’s and Women’s Swim & Dive Team.  Both teams finished as State 

3A Runner Ups! 

 

 


